
 

A r t s  a n d  S c i e n c e  N e w s  a n d  K u d o s  

s t u d e n t s ,  a n d  d e m o n s t r a t e d  m e n t o r s h i p  a n d  k n o w l e d g e  s h a r i n g .   

Read the story: Mentor makes a positive impact  

 

�x Queen’s Board of Trustees re-appointed Patrick Deane to a second term as Principal and Vice-
Chancellor of the university. The board’s decision follows the joint Board-Senate Principalship 
Review Committee’s recommendation to renew his tenure for another five years, from July 1, 
2024, to June 30, 2029.  
Read the story: Principal Deane to serve a second term as Queen’s Principal and Vice-Chancellor 

 
�x Fahim Quadir, Vice-Provost and Dean of the School of Graduate Studies and Postdoctoral Affairs 

(SGSPA), has been reappointed for a five-year term, effective July 1, 2023.  
Read the story Vice-Provost and Dean of the School of Graduate Studies and Postdoctoral Affairs 
reappointed 
 

�x Pamela H. Smith, Seth Low Professor of History and Director of the Center for Science and Society 
at Columbia University visited the Faculty of Arts and Science to conduct a hands-on workshop 
with graduate students from Art History and Art Conservation.  
Read the story: A brush with the past 

 
�x The 2023 Special Recognition for Staff Awards recognizes staff, nominated by colleagues, who 

have gone above and beyond their day-to-day activities to have a lasting positive impact. This 
year two teams and six individual staff members are being celebrated at a private reception in 
late April. 
Read the story Celebrating staff success 
 

�x On Wednesday, March 8 the university marked International Women’s Day to recognize women’s 
achievements in our Queen’s community and around the world, and to reflect on the ongoing 
efforts to achieve equity for women. Activities included events and a series of social media posts. 
Read the story Queen’s groups hosting events to celebrate International Women’s Day 
 

April 2023 



�x Student Affairs celebrated the important leadership role students play on campus and in the local 
community, as well as outstanding service provided to students by staff and faculty at a reception 
on March 20 Read the story: Celebrating student and staff leadership 
 

�x A team of Queen’s students won the Public Sector Innovation Stream award at the sixth annual 
City of Kingston Mayor’s Innovation Challenge, a pitch competition that focuses on new 
approaches to community issues. The Queen’s team designed Food4All, an app designed to 
reduce food insecurity and food waste.  
Read the story Innovating for the community 
 

�x The Tricolour Society has new members as four FAS students were recipients of the 2023 Agnes 
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